

Milly Southworth

F+0C 03/02/25

From:

Debbie Henshaw <debbie@cornwallairambulancetrust.org>

Sent:

08 January 2025 12:47

To:

Milly Southworth

Cc:

Harriet Bastin

Subject:

RE: Cornwall Air Ambulance Heli2 Appeal

Dear Milly

Thank you so very much for your kind and generous donation of £500 that reached our accounts on the 13/12/2024

We are extremely grateful

Best Wishes,

Debbie

Debbie-Marie Henshaw I Head of Strategic Giving

MCIOF(Dip) MILM (Cert), BSc Hons

Direct Dial: 01637 838967 Mobile: 07948 410393 Twitter: @debzhen

"We're helping people honour their loved one's last wishes"

Please note I am away from the office from 12th December to 6th January



www.cornwallairambulancetrust.org



The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and intended for the attention and use of the named addressee(s) only. It must not be disclosed to any other person without prior authority. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient or are aware that this e-mail has been sent to you in error, you are not authorised to and must not disclose, copy, distribute, or retain this message or any part of it. Our computer network is protected against incoming or outgoing computer viruses but we cannot accept any responsibility for any loss or damage to your systems due to viruses or malicious code not detected.

Cornwall Air Ambulance Trust | Registered charity number: 1133295

Registered company number: 7085879 (England and Wales) | Registered office: Cornwall Air Ambulance Trust HQ, Trevithick Downs, Newquay, Cornwall TR8

Patron: HM Queen | President: Colonel Edward Bolitho OBE | Vice President: Barbara Sharples | Chairman: David Richards CBE